
 22nd April 2022 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
 
We have learning about ‘more’ this week and comparing amounts. We have been retelling the 
story of Goldilocks, acting it out and comparing the amount of porridge each bear ate. We have 
been drawing self portraits and observing the changes in the outdoor learning area. 

Animals 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We have enjoyed using the cameras ourselves to take photos of each other and the school! 
 
 
 
 
 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy  
 
We will be reading ‘Can’t you sleep Little Bear?’ 
 

Maths 
 
We will be comparing two groups and saying when the 
number is more or less. 
 
 

 Messages 
 
Remember to send any photos of your children’s learning at home to nurseryphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 

Understanding of the World 
 

We will be learning about light and dark and understanding day 
and night.  
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
Next week we will be making lanterns using different materials and differ-
ent colours. 
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